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Amends subdivision b of section P102.2 of reference standard RS 16 of title 27.

TITLE:





In relation to the exterior use of plastic pipes and fittings for underground yard drainage and storm water piping.


New York City has been extremely cautious about the use of plastic piping in construction.  Currently plastic piping can only be used in residential buildings of three stories or less in height.  Throughout the country plastic pipes have been used increasingly because they are a cost efficient alternative to traditional piping materials.  Int. No. 720 allows the use of a specific plastic piping, polyethylene pipe with a diameter of twelve inches or more, to be used in new construction, or to replace existing metal or concrete piping used to carry storm water to the sewer system.  This piping cannot be connected to any piping system from the inside of the building.  The allowable uses would be as the underground pipe used to connect the storm water system that collects rain water on building roofs to the sewer system, or to collect ground drainage water and divert it into the sewer system.
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